McClenagan, Laura

Subject: PLN-2021-17005

From: Ramona Fair <msmadrone@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, August 2, 2021 4:27 PM

To: Planning Clerk <planningclerk@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: PLN-2021-17005

August 2, 2021
Dear Planning Commision,

| am writing to you again to voice my opposition to the proposed wireless cell tower project PLN-2021-17005, located on Sun
Valley property in the Arcata Bottoms.

| have sent in several letters on record. | have still never received an answer as to Why PWM Inc. has built out a tower already in
Arcata on South G St. and it's Still vacant/empty of any wireless carriers?? They should use that already built structure instead of
building another one out in the Bottoms.

Thank you,
Ramona Fair



